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December 2017 Newsletter 
 

The Dance Company 
1115 7th Ave, Marion, IA 52302 

www.dancecompanymarion.com 

mariondanceco@yahoo.com  

T: 319-377-2086 

 

New Acro Classes at The Dance Co! 

We are happy to introduce new acro classes at the studio!  Our 
instructor Rachel Meyer has worked hard to become certified through 
the Acrobatic Arts program.  You can check out their program at 
https://acrobaticarts.com.  Acro technique includes balancing, 
limbering, tumbling and partnering, based in flexibility, contortion 
and strength.  Dancers who train through Acrobatic Arts have 
balanced development, are stronger, more flexible and fearless.  
Dancers will have more skills, have fewer accidents, and are less 
likely to develop chronic injuries. 

  We will be offering 2 levels of acro classes, determined by age.   

  These classes will be given in 8 week sessions, with the first session     
beginning January 2nd.  Cost for the 8 weeks is $80.   

  Level 1 will be for students age 6-10, and will be on Thursdays      
from 4:30-5:30pm. 

  Level 2 will be for students age 10 and up and will be Fridays from 
4:00-5:00pm. 
 

Stretch Turn and Leap Class Time Changed: 

Beginning the first week of December, Stretch Turn and Leap Class 
will now be on Tuesdays from 4:00-5:00pm. 

Stretch Turn and Leap is a wonderful supplement to classes!  At 
$20, it is a month to month class—pick and choose what months 
this fits into your schedule.  You may also drop into this class for a 
fee of $8 per class. 

As we begin to move into learning our recital pieces, we are unable 
to devote as much time to technique work on turns and leaps, so 
adding this class helps your student continue to work on these 
skills. 

  

 

Upcoming Events 

December 1- December 7 

December Tuition Due 

December 4- December 9 

Costume Final Payment Due 

Measurement Week 

December 23- January 1 

Studio is Closed 

 

Measurement Week 

Costume measurement week is 
December 4-9th. If your student 
is not going to be here, please 
let their teacher know so we 
can get their measurements 
during another class time. It is 
important for us to have all the 
measurements in order to get 
the costumes ordered in the 
best sizes possible the first 
time. 

 

https://acrobaticarts.com/
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Upcoming Holiday Breaks: 

DECEMBER –  

The Dance Co will be closed Saturday, December 23rd – Monday, 

January 1st. Classes will resume on Tuesday, January 2th. Enjoy the 

break!  

  

Weather related Cancellations 

The Dance Co policy on weather related cancellations is a case by case decision. We do understand that 

there are many dancers that have to get across town to attend class. So please keep in mind that you 

make the final decision! 

We try to make a decision by noon, but sometimes it is unavoidable and we have to make a later 

decision. Once we have made a decision on cancellation, we will send out a mass e-mail and change the 

voice mail message at the studio 319-377-2086. 

 

Costume final payment 

The final payment for costumes is due the week of December 4th. 
This will be $40 per dance your child will be preforming in our 
annual recital. Preschool, Kindergarten, and Combo 1-3 will each 
preform 2 dances so 2 costumes will be purchased.  

Your dancers’ costumes will not be ordered until these are paid in 
full.  
 

 


